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Perth Amboy Public Schools…….THE BEST FOR ALL!! 

 
The James J. Flynn School staff, parents and the community will nurture in each child the ability to meet the challenges of an ever-changing 

world.  We will enhance a child’s natural curiosity and foster their love of learning through the use of meaningful and multi-sensory experiences. 

Our integrated curriculum will promote academic success and encourage children to attain their highest potential.  We expect each child to 

develop into self-respecting, well-rounded, sensitive, and civic-minded individuals 
df/7-12-19 

 

August 17, 2020 

 

Greetings Flynn Families, 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well. The health, safety and well-being of our 

students, staff and families is of the utmost importance to us as a district, therefore, as stated in  

Dr. Roman’s letter from Thursday, August 13, the district submitted an amendment to the  

re-opening plan, requesting to begin the 2020-2021 school year remotely, until at least Wednesday, 

November 18, 2020.  

 

The letter can be found here: 

 

Click Here: Letter to Community PAPS Revised Reopening Plan 2020-2021 (English) 

 

Haga Clic Aquí: Letter to Community PAPS Revised Reopening Plan 2020-2021 (Spanish)  

 

We will continue to keep you updated and abreast of any changes or developments. We will also 

continue to meet with our school-based Pandemic Response Team, which meets to discuss and 

problem-solve in order to centralize, expedite, and implement COVID-19-related decision-making. 

 

Class information, student schedules, meal distribution, technology (device and wifi), etc 

information and updates will be shared soon. 

 

We will continue to keep you updated through emails, all-calls, the school website, and phone 

calls.  Please log into the Parent Portal to access schedules and important information that will be 

released in the future.  If you do not have access to the parent portal, please email me or the vice 

principal at the emails noted below. 

 

As always, please feel free to reach out to me at regipostogna@paps.net or the vice principal at 

sylvleon@paps.net if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Regina M. Postogna 
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